
 

 

 

Haddington and Lammermuir Area Partnership  
invites you to our first 

ANNUAL PUBLIC MEETING 

21
st

 Oct. 2015, 7:30pm 

Knox Academy, Haddington 

 

This meeting will be a chance to: 

 Find out more about what the Area Partnership 
is all about 

 Hear about the improvements we are already 
delivering across the Haddington and 
Lammermuir ward 

 Comment on the priorities identified in our draft 
Area Plan 

 Contribute your ideas about what would help 
make a real difference in your local area 

 

COME ALONG AND HELP SHAPE  

THE FUTURE OF YOUR AREA 

 
 

The Haddington and Lammermuir Area Partnership brings together 
representatives from Gifford Community Council, Garvald and Morham Community 
Council, Humbie, Saltoun and Bolton Community Council, Haddington and District 
Community Council, Knox Academy Parent Council, Knox Academy Pupil Council, 
Yester Primary School Parent Council, Haddington Infants Parent Council, Humbie 
Primary School Parent Council, Support from the Start, Haddington East Tenants and 
Residents Association, Bolton Steading Tenants and Residents Association, 
Haddington Business Association, Haddington Community Development Trust, 
Haddington District Community Sports Hub, East Lothian Health Network and Elected 
Members for the Haddington and Lammermuir Ward.   
 For more information on the Area Partnership go to  
www.eastlothian.gov.uk/EastLothianPartnership or contact us at  
H&L-AP@eastlothian.gov.uk  or on   01620 827822 
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